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Discover the Wood Label

Straw yellow color with golden 
highlights. Intense nose of 
pineapple, vanilla and almond 
blossoms.
Fresh mouth entry; round in 
the middle-mouth with notes of 
citrus and pineapple followed by 
a long persistent finish.

CHARDONNAY
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CARMÉNÈRE
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89
SAUVIGNON BLANC
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89

CABERNET SAUVIGNON
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Discover the Wood Label

Intense ruby red color. Complex 
and elegant nose with a delicate 
combination of red fruits and 
spices followed by notes of 
vanilla and chocolate. This wine 
can be a great companion for 
well-seasoned meats.

MALBEC
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Discover the Wood Label

Deep ruby red color with cherry 
highlights. Intense nose of 
raspberry, candied fruit, spices 
and toast. Complex, balanced and 
smooth on the palate. This wine 
can be a great companion for 
Prosciutto.

MERLOT
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Discover the Wood Label

Deep red color with reddish 
violet highlights. Intense nose of 
raspberry, black fruits, pepper 
and notes of toast. Round and 
harmonious, plentiful fruit, with 
a smoky finish. This wine can be 
a great companion for Pork loin 
with mustard sauce.

SYRAH
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86
PINOT NOIR


